
SUGGESTED SIGNAGE FOR MEMBERS WHO ARE OFFERING URGENT TREATMENT 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Premier of the Province of Ontario has 

ordered that all regulated health professions practices be closed except to provide 

urgent care.  If you believe you have an urgent situation, please contact us 

at____________.  If you are attending for urgent care, we want to assure you that 

we are maintaining appropriate infection prevention and control procedures 

according to Public Health Ontario protocols.  We are also strongly advising our 

staff to follow the directions of the Government of Ontario regarding how we 

minimize the spread of the virus.  It must be understood, however, that these are 

unprecedented times and despite screening all of our patients before they attend 

the office, it is impossible to give any assurances that the persons who do attend 

have not been exposed to the virus which could potentially put others at risk. 


